
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
28th January 2020 

 

 
 
 
 

Author Visit 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
On Friday this week we will be welcoming author Tracey Corderoy, into school.  She has written many 
children’s books including the book Year 2 have been reading this term “The Grunt and the Grouch”.  While 
in school she will be sharing some of her other stories with us, as well as holding a little workshop on how to 
draw a character from one of her other books, Slippery Sam.   
 
Last week Year 2 children wrote an alternative ending to the story “The Grunt and the Grouch” which they 
will be reading to Tracey. 
 
‘The Yellow Lighted Bookshop’ will be joining us at the end of the day (in Holly Class) they will be selling 
some of Tracey’s books and she will be there to personally sign copies for the children.  Books can be paid 
for by cash or card (sorry no cheques).   
 
This is a great opportunity for the children and, as you can imagine, we are all very excited to meet the 
author of a book we have read.   
 
 
We look forward to seeing you after school on Friday. 
 
Early Years & Key Stage 1 team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 


